
Moonlit Sanctuary
We are all getting very excited for our wonderful excursion to Moonlit Sanctuary 

this coming Thursday 22nd May!
Here is some information about our exciting day: 

Clothing: All students are expected to wear full school uniform and close-toed 
shoes. No sandals or slip on shoes please. If the weather is not looking great, 

please have raincoats and warm clothing also (all clearly named). The 
Moonlit Sanctuary has indicated mosquitoes are quite prevalent around the 

wetlands at the moment. Please put repellent on your child prior to coming to 
school, or wear long pants/sleeves etc.

Lunches: We will be collecting all student snacks and lunches in the morning and 
carrying them in a class tub. Lunches which can be disposed of afterwards 
would be appreciated, including a drink bottle (no juice or cordial please). 
Please make sure your child’s name is clearly marked on the outside of lunch bags 

etc. We will not be taking school bags on the excursion.

Finally, please ensure that your child has arrived to school on time as we will 
need to be on the buses just after 9:00am.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Kind Regards,
The Grade Three team


